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Some news from IPVS 
 

Dear IPVS members, 

 

I am happy to get back to you after our fabulous Conference in Cape Town! This was an 

outstanding meeting that far exceeded our expectations. I want to once again thank our host - 

Anna Lise, Ed and all the “local organizing committee” members for their hard work and 

enthusiasm.  You did a great job! 

Most important was the possibility to interact with our colleagues from the African region.  I was 

so pleased walking through the halls seeing my old friends but also many new faces, young 

researchers, crowed conference rooms, round tables occupied by small gatherings discussing 

new and old projects, hundreds of posters with people requesting even more hours of exhibition! 

http://mailchi.mp/kenes/news-from-ipvs-may-2017?e=%5bUNIQID%5d


The whole experience was great! 

 

Further to the development of new initiatives and achievements such as the "HPV Awareness 

Day" and the "Declaration on the Prevention of Human Papillomavirus Disease " presented in 

Cape Town, the IPVS is now working on implementing its strategic plan, reinforcing leadership 

of younger researchers, building a solid educational program and taking advantage of our new 

website to increase and improve the communication with all IPVS members. 

 

Sydney is our next big event scheduled for October 2018. I am glad to let you know that with 

Karen Canfell and colleagues in Australia we already have developed a fantastic set of ideas to 

keep all of you interested in making the next meeting fabulous. IPVC 2018 will be organized in 

collaboration with the Asia-Oceania Research organisation in Genital Infection and Neoplasia 

(AOGIN) colleagues. The joint venture promises to bring more delegates from the Region and 

will provide further insight on technologies and initiatives taking place in this dynamic 

geographical area. 

 

Finally, I am pleased to announce that Barcelona has been nominated as the site for the IPV- 

2020 conference. You can imagine how honored we are to be able to accommodate IPVC again 

after 20 years in our lovely city. 

  

Silvia de Sanjosé 

IPVS President 

   

  

 

 

HPV 2017 in Cape Town 

1302 delegates gathered for 

the 1st HPV Conference in 

Africa! 

   
 

 

 Read the conference 

report  

 

 

 

HPV 2017 webcasts are now 

available on IPVS website, 

exclusively for IPVS members! 

   
 

 

View HPV 2017 

webcasts here  

 

 

 

IPVS held its General 

Assembly in Cape Town, 

during HPV 2017. 

   
 

 

View article and more 

pictures here  

 

 

http://ipvsoc.org/news/hpv2017-cape-town-south-africa/
http://ipvsoc.org/news/hpv2017-cape-town-south-africa/
http://ipvsoc.org/hpv2017-webcasts/
http://ipvsoc.org/hpv2017-webcasts/
http://ipvsoc.org/news/ipvs-general-assembly-2017/
http://ipvsoc.org/news/ipvs-general-assembly-2017/


 

IPVS announces the launch of 

the HPV Awareness Day 

Initiative in Cape Town. 

The first edition will take place 

on March 4th 2018! 
 

 

 Read the article here  

 

 

 

Make sure to save the date 

for the upcoming IPVC 2018 

in Sydney, 2-6 October 2018! 

 
 

 

Join us in Sydney!  

  

 

IPVS Policy Committee 

provides a statement on 

behalf of IPVS on guidelines 

for vaccination of 

immunocompromised hosts.  

 

 Read the statement  

 

 

 

The IPVS Board voted for 

Barcelona as the destination 

for IPVC 2020! 

Congratulations to Barcelona!  
 

 

 

IPVS attends the HPV 

Vaccine Expert Group 

Meeting in Washington to 

discuss HPV Vaccine policy, 

research and prevention. 

 

 Read the article here  

 

 

 

IPVS is offering exclusive 

benefits to IPVS members to 

publish in the PVR Journal: 

The official Journal of the 

International Papillomavirus 

Society!  
 

 

Read more here!  

   

 

 

Forward  
 

 

   

 

Visit our website: www.ipvsoc.org  
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